

Appledore Gardens Lindfield Haywards Heath West Sussex RH16 2AQ

tel: 01444 414001 email office@oathall.org website www.oathall.org

Headteacher: Mr E Rodriguez MA BSc (Hons)

ZF/JCB October 202

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to let you know that the Physical Education department have every intention of running a reduced extra-curricular programme starting on Tuesday 3 November. In order to ensure the safety of all students involved we are running this in year group bubbles. This does mean we are only able to offer three activities per year group and **all** of the activities are open to boys and girls. Correct PE kit must be worn.

Due to the current situation this of course could change at any time and I will communicate with you and your children if there are any significant changes to this provision. I am also going to ask that students sign up prior to the club; this process will be explained by the PE staff and/or form tutors and will be via a google document.

The timetable is attached in a google document.

Kind Regards

Zoe Froud

Head of Performance Faculty











Appledore Gardens Lindfield Haywards Heath West Sussex RH16 2AQ

tel: 01444 414001 email office@oathall.org website www.oathall.org

Headteacher: Mr E Rodriguez MA BSc (Hons)







